1


[image: image1.png]



STATE OF CONNECTICUT

OFFICE OF POLICY AND MANAGEMENT

Office of Labor Relations

November 1, 2002

GENERAL NOTICE NO. 2002-21

TO:

Labor Relations Designees

FROM:
Office of Labor Relations

SUBJECT:
IMPORANT INFORMATION REGARDING NP-2 VACANCIES

The vacancy selection involved in the UCONN Health Center Layoffs has been completed.  The Agencies whose positions are affected have been notified separately.  All other NP-2 vacancies not subject to the hiring freeze are released and may be filled through the normal process.

Labor Relations Designees with questions regarding this should contact Paul Bodenhofer at 418-6215.  All others please direct your inquiries to your agency Personnel Office.

Linda J. Yelmini

Linda J. Yelmini

Director of Labor Relations

Phone:  (860) 418-6447    Fax:  (860) 418-6491

450 Capitol Avenue-MS# 53OLR, Hartford, Connecticut  06106
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